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Samuel Parker 
Director of Government Affairs 

October 21, 2022 
 
 
 
Re:  Charter Communications Programming Notification 
 
 
Dear Municipal Official: 
 
This letter will serve as notice that on or around November 22, 2022, Spectrum Northeast, LLC 
(“Spectrum”), will add the New York State Legislative Channel in high definition and eliminate 
the standard definition on channels 83, 196, or 229 on the channel lineup serving your 
community. 
 
To view a current Spectrum channel lineup visit www.spectrum.com/channels.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 518-640-8475 or via email at 
samuel.parker@charter.com.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Samuel Parker 
Director, Government Affairs 
Charter Communications 
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